
Shri S. Natarajan, Deputy Chairman, administered the Vigilance Awareness Pledge 

in English to all the Officers and Employees of the Port on 31.10.2016. 

Subsequently, Shri. R. Ramakrishnan, IAS, Chief Vigilance Officer administered 

the Vigilance Awareness Pledge in Tamil. 

As a part of week long celebration scheduled from 31.10.2016 to 05.11.2016, 

Awareness programme on Public participation in promoting integrity and 

eradicating Corruption was organized for all the Officers and Employees of the 

Port at the Conference hall of the Port’s Administrative Office. 

 

 

 


